
         

 

Sarah Gordon-Weeks – Principal 

 
27.3.23 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Coronation Card Competition 
 

I am writing to inform you about a Coronation Card Competition that has been launched by 
Victoria Prentis, MP for North Oxfordshire. She is inviting pupils from both primary and 
secondary schools across North Oxfordshire to submit a design that will feature on the front of 
the card that she will sending to the new King on behalf of the local community. She is looking 
for something really creative that encapsulates what you all love about your local area.  
 
Entry requirements:  
Entries must be A4 and should be sent to Victoria Prentis MP, House of Commons, London, 
SW1A 0AA by Monday 17th April. The entry must have their name, class, school and age on 
the back.   
 
The winner will be invited to the Palace of Westminster to have tea with Victoria following the 
coronation.  
 
This will be a really nice activity for your child/ren to do over the Easter holidays. Please make 
sure you send the entries by Monday 17th April.  
 
We will also be holding some events in school to celebrate this historic event. Watch this space! 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Sarah Gordon-Weeks  
Principal  


